
Thorn Grove Gazette 
Friday 12th May 2023 

Dear Thorn Grove Families,  

Welcome to this week's edition of Thorn Grove Gazette. This week has been a very calm and quiet week 

in school as our Year 6 children participated in their SATS. They have done themselves and our school so 

proud.  

In addition, a letter has been sent to our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children about the much needed 

improvements we have made to our reading offer and the books our children read at home. Thank you so 

much to the PTA for supporting the purchasing of these.  

Have a lovely weekend  

 

Miss Vose  

Weekly Attendance  

Key Dates  

Mon 15th May - Y2 SATs week 

Thurs 18th May - Y4 Class Assembly  

Fri 26th May - Last day of half term 

Mon 12th Jun - First day back to school 

Tues 13th Jun - Y3 trip to Quarry Bank Mill 

Thurs 15th Jun - Y2 Class Assembly  

Wed 21st Jun - Class photos 

 

School Meals 

Please make sure you sign up with 
LunchHound following the 

information that was sent  last week. 
If you would like your child to have a school meal you need to select it in 

advance via this system. Going forward you will be able to view when your 
child had a lunch on LunchHound rather than SchoolMoney. All you can 

do on SchoolMoney is top up. This is set to £2.55 but you can change this 
to the cost of how many meals you are ordering. 

SchoolMoney may be down this afternoon while 
the change over is taking place 

Children with Asthma  

This week we have received whole school medical 
needs training. One of the recommendations is that all 
children who have an inhaler in school MUST ALSO  
have a spacer. This is to ensure if an 

asthma attack occurred, the inhaler can 
be used to have optimum impact.  

This week’s 

Star of 

the 

Week 

Big Help Out 

Thank you to all those children who 
have already submitted information 

about their volunteering as part of our 
Coronation Celebrations. All 

information must be submitted by 
Wednesday 24th May so teachers 

can judge the winners.  

  



 

A huge well done to all of Year 6 

from all at Thorn Grove.  


